
 

 

Please return completed form to nzcom@nzcom.org.nz by 30 April 2023 with EDRF application in the subject line 

Te Kāreti o ngā Kaiwhakawhānau ki Aotearoa | New Zealand College of Midwives 
National Emergency Disaster Relief Fund (EDRF) Application form 

 
The purpose of the EDRF is to provide financial support to individual and / or groups of 
midwife members of the College, throughout Aotearoa following a regional or national 
emergency or disaster. 

 

Full name  

College region  

 

Disaster relief funding requirement or need (tick as many as applicable)  
 Housing / accommodation 
 Midwifery equipment or supplies 
 Damage to midwifery clinic 
 Transportation 
 Other (please state) 

 
 
 
 

 

Please provide a brief summary of the nature of damages or losses you have experienced as a 
result of the natural disaster 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amount of funding being applied for – please tick 
 Level 1 – up to $500 
 Level 2 - $500 to $1500 
 Level 3 - $1500 to $3000 
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